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No.	

	
Finding(s)	 Auditor	General’s	Recommendation(s)	

Previous	Management	
Response(s)/Proposed	Corrective	

Actions	
Status	Update(s)/Anticipated	Completion	Date	

and	Contact	

	
OIG’s	Assessment:	
OPEN/CLOSED	
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Certain	security	
controls	related	to	
physical	access	at	
the	DBPR	need	
improvement	to	
ensure	the	
continued	
protection	of	
agency	information.	

	
	
	
	
DBPR	management	should	improve	security	
controls	related	to	physical	access	to	ensure	
the	continued	protection	of	agency	
information.	

Initial	Response	dated	9/25/2020:	
	
 The	division	acknowledges	the	

recommendation	from	the	auditors	
and	are	reviewing	the	sanitization	
procedure	to	limit	access	to	
sensitive	equipment.	
	

Status	as	of	January	25,	2021:	
	
 The	division	has	reviewed	and	updated	its	

sanitization	procedures.		The	division	has	also	
implemented	additional	compensating	security	
controls	to	address	this	finding.	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
CLOSED:	Our	review	
has	determined	that	
management’s	actions	
are	sufficient	to	close	
this	audit	finding	and	
recommendation	
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